
 
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT  
the members of the Scottsdale City Council  

have been invited to attend the 
 
 

Scottsdale Area Chamber of Commerce 
Public Policy Advisory Council Meeting 

 
 

8:00 a.m., Tuesday, June 21, 2022 
Webinar 

 
 

While a quorum of the City Council may be in attendance at this 
event, the members of the City Council will not engage in any 

deliberations, decisions, or other legal action of the public body. 
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